From: Menipaz, Amit [mailto:amenipaz@ebay.com]

Sent: Monday, August 15, 2011 8:25 AM

To: a_rebibo@univers-transit.co.il

Subject: RE: Amit Menipaz Relocation: Israel to United States

Ilan,

A quick note to thank you and your staff for handling our move from Israel to California so
professionally.

Your teams (on both sides of the ocean) were polite, efficient and patient with my wife and |
as they went about their work.

We were promptly notified at every step of the way of the whereabouts and status of our
things.

Given how stressful these experiences can be it made a big difference to the family.
Please thank you staff and partners on my behalf.

Best Regards,

Amit Menipaz



